Tuesday March 8th, 2011

Free tax assistance program available at Kendall County Food Pantry

Yorkille, lll. -- Free tax assistance for low-income families is now available through the Volunteer Income Tax Assistance (VITA) program established by the Internal
Revenue Service.

Even if you do not owe taxes, you may get a refund. Volunteers will assist families and individuals with their tax returns through the middle of April at the Kendall County
Food Pantry, 1204A Deer St., Yorkille.

The site is open one evening a week from 6-9 p.m. and on most Saturdays from 9 a.m. to noon and will aid individuals and families with Federal and State e-file returns.

An appointment is required and can be made by calling 630.553.0473.



